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7th November 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Inter School Cross Country Championships 

Rivington & Blackrod High School – Wednesday 13th November 

 

Your child has been selected to represent Mount St Joseph in the Inter School Cross 

Country Championships at Rivington & Blackrod High School on Wednesday 13th 

November. 

 

We will be travelling by coach, departing school at 11 am and returning to school at 

approximately 3 pm.   We advise that students bring plenty of drinks, a packed lunch 

and any snacks with them.  Pupils entitled to a free school meal will be provided with 

a packed lunch. 

 

Students should come into school in their full MSJ PE kit and wear shoes that they don’t 

mind getting dirty.  It is advisable to bring a change of warm clothes and shoes for 

after they have raced, for the coach ride back to school. 

 

Should you have any queries or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at 

school. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mr J Haydock 

Head of PE 
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